
 

 
City of Parksville  |  100 Jensen Avenue East (P O Box 1390), Parksville, BC V9P 2H3 

Phone 250 248-6144  |  Parksville.ca 
 

 
   

NEWS RELEASE 
parksville.ca  

March 11, 2022 
  

 

Despard Watermain Utility Work – Reduced Water Pressure 
 
The contractor working at the development site on the corner of Despard Avenue and Moilliet Street will undertake 
a watermain tie-in on Monday, March 21, 2022. Residents in the vicinity of Despard Avenue and the Alberni 
Highway, Craig Street north of Despard Avenue, Hamilton Avenue and Trill Drive should expect a noticeable drop in 
water pressure between 11:30 pm on Monday, March 21, 2022, until 5:30 pm on Thursday, March 24, 2022. There 
will be single alternating traffic near the intersecting streets on Despard Avenue and Moilliet Street. Traffic control 
personnel will direct traffic. 
 

The utility work will affect about 300 households in the areas listed below: 
 Despard Avenue West (between Craig Street and the Alberni Highway) 
 Alberni Highway (on the east side only, between Despard Avenue and Moss Avenue) 
 Craig Street (between Meridian Way and Hamilton Avenue) 

Butler Avenue (between Craig Street and Corfield Street) 
Hamilton Avenue (all properties) 
Trill Drive (all properties) 
Corfield Street (Hamilton Avenue to and including 500 Corfield Street) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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